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Hello,
I attended a four day course in which I received a Home Sustainability Assessment
Certificate (no.11711). I found the course very interesting, personally rewarding and an
environmental eye opener. I did received a HO56593 number  on the 4/2/10, completed
the Federal Government Contract and mailed it on the 8/2/10 and up till now I have not
received a user no so that I could complete the assessments. This is very frustrating as

I’m willing to do whatever is necessary to continue with Home Sustainability
Assessments. I have a genuine interest in home sustainability, carbon emissions and
water conversation. I am hoping that my user number will be sent to me so I can
participate in something I consider important to myself and the environment. I have
helped numerous people in and around my area in saving energy and recycling in their
home, privately, free of charge. I do think that commercial industry is as important to
assess as residential environment as I have worked in that area all my life and I witness a
gross amount of carbon and water mismanagement. 
I’m proud to be part of this scheme.  I hope that I will receive all criteria necessary to

carry future assessments.
Regards
             James Watts.




